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We had a great time on
our Old Tron Days field
rip last week. We got 1o
see lots of demonstrations
of the ways that pioneers
and formers in the 20s,
30s, and 40s provided for
their dally life. New this
year was the butterfly
exhibit: We got 1o go in
on infiotoble "butterfly
house” with approximadtely
700 monarch butterfies.
The Kids got to hold a
foom brush with sugar
woter for the butterfiies
1o eat T+ was definitely
a favorite for many!

We have been working on
multipication in math. We have
learned different strategies o
multiply. We have tearned how to
multiply using expanded form ond
using partial products. We are just
starting tearning to muttiply with
regrouping.
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